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Solidarity with the People of Cuba 

 

The National Committee for Solidarity with Cuba and the All India Peace and Solidarity 

Organisation (AIPSO) expresses its deep grief at the fire accident in Matanzas, Cuba. As 

per latest reports, many firefighters, including government officials and people are 

fighting to contain the fire and limit the damages caused. Valuable lives were lost due to 

this fire accident, apart from other material losses. The blaze resulted in the loss of 

precious fuel used for energy production in Cuba. This accident comes on the top of 

various crises that Socialist Cuba is fighting against – the corona pandemic and most 

importantly, imperialist imposed inhuman blockade. 

We are confident that the people of Cuba, led by the socialist government would 

successfully come out of the present challenge. The brave people of Cuba have showed 

to the world their revolutionary spirit of resilience overcoming many serious challenges 

that threatened the peace, security and economic advancement of their country. This 

time too will not be different. As part of the international solidarity movement, we once 

again reiterate our solidarity and unflinching support to Cuba and its people. 
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